From the Desk of Jennifer L. Holm

May 23, 2016

Dear the Most Wonderful Children of Pennsylvania,

Thank you so much for selecting *The Fourteenth Goldfish* for the Young Reader's Choice Award for Grades 6-8! **WOW!!!!**

I cannot begin to tell you how much this means to me. See, I'm just like *you*. I grew up in Pennsylvania (Audubon). So, to be on a list chosen by kids from my home state means the world to me. I feel a little like Grampa Melvin after he discovered *Turritopsis melvinus*.

Please be sure to keep reading and thank you again.

Warm regards,

Jenni

p.s. Believe in the Possible!